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Craig, Sondra

From: Roxanne Aubrey <rox@ope.pub>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 7:50 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: RE: City Administrator

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
I think the posiƟon of City Administrator should be put to a referendum. It’s way too contenƟous to be leŌ to council alone. 
 
My only concern with doing that is making sure the people know what they’re voƟng for exactly. (I have ideas, but those of you 
who know me know that of course I would have ideas.) 
 


